
SG17 remains the only global intergovernmental body devoted to cybersecurity standards – which 
gives it a unique status. 
  
In recent years, its ability to gather best of breed current developments occurring across today's 
cybersecurity international standards ecosystem of scores of diverse bodies and convey them as 
recommendations and reports is well done and a great benefit to its members – which is manifested 
in this workshop.  Implementing and harmonizing Zero Trust Models will form a significant 
component of SG17 work. 
  
SG17 can serve as a counterpoise to unilateral cybersecurity developments occurring – some of 
which – like Common Criteria Models - are not helpful. 
  
Dr. Youm deserves praise for his continuing insightful leadership. 
 


